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Root Server System Advisory Committee

15 April 2024
TO: Tripti Sinha, ICANN Board Chair

SUBJECT: CCWG-AP Recommendation 7 Update Proposal
Dear Tripti,

Thank you for your letter dated 2 March 2024. As a chartering organization of the
Cross-Community Working Group on Auction Proceeds (CCWG-AP), RSSAC reviewed your
letter and did not raise any concerns with the proposed update to Recommendation 7 by the
CCWG-AP, as articulated in your letter.

RSSAC wishes all the best to the ICANN Board in this work and thanks the ICANN Board for
engaging with the chartering organizations of the CCWG-AP.

Best regards,

Jeff Osborn
RSSAC Chair
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